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COMMENTS OF 
[Fill in name of responding entity]

[Fill in name of responding entity] submits these comments in response to the above-captioned Notice of Inquiry (“NOI”), released July 20, 2012, seeking “data, information, and comment on the state of competition in the delivery of video programming.”  


[Provide brief description of the entity submitting these comments.]


[To the extent possible, please respond fully to the following questions.  It is not necessary to answer every question.  Rather, the goal is to inform the Commission on how PEG services are delivered in your community.  In your answer to #1, please include the name(s) of the MVPD operator(s) in your jurisdiction.]

1.
How many channels does your MVPD operator(s) provide for PEG programming?  
2.
On which tier are these channels placed and is extra equipment required to view them?

3.
Are there more or fewer PEG channels carried on MVPD systems than were carried as of June 2010?   

4.
What data sources exist to track the availability of PEG programming?  

5.
  [Please answer if you are in an AT&T U-verse community.  Is there any evidence that AT&T’s “Channel 99 PEG product” has hurt PEG viewership?  Have there been any consumer complaints about PEG accessibility on U-verse?]
6.
[Provide general information about PEG programming in your community.  If applicable, explain how cutbacks in financing, state law changes, new technology, and so on have affected PEG programming in your community.  In responding, keep in mind that you are “telling your story” of how PEG service are delivered in your community.]


[Sign and date; please include contact information.]   
